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Over the past month, SISD has celebrated several successful events that brought our 
students and communities together in meaningful ways. While these are not the only 
celebrations taking place across our district, the following highlights represent just a few 
of the many memorable experiences from this season: 

●​ Prom was a wonderful evening filled with joy and connection. Students from 
across the district came together to celebrate, and it was heartwarming to see 
the care and creativity that went into making the night special.​
 

●​ PHlight Club provided a great opportunity for students to build resilience, 
engage with positive adult role models, and deepen connections with peers 
through shared activities. We were especially honored to be invited to host this 
spring’s PHlight Club in Kasaan by the Organized Village of Kasaan (OVK). It 
was truly a unique and meaningful experience, and we extend our deepest 
gratitude for their warm welcome and hospitality. Special thanks to President 
Mike Jones for leading students and staff on a guided walk through the Totems 
and the Longhouse, sharing the rich cultural history and stories of the land and 
people.​
 

●​ The Health Fair, hosted in Thorne Bay, was a valuable learning experience for 
students and families alike. Thanks to our many community partners, the event 
featured a range of engaging and informative tables focused on health, wellness, 
and safety.​
 

Looking ahead, we are excited to host STREAM Week during the last week of 
school, June 3–6. This highly anticipated week is filled with hands-on learning 
opportunities designed to spark curiosity and creativity in our students: 

●​ On Tuesday, June 3, students will travel to Coffman Cove to participate in a 
variety of STREAM-focused activities.​
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●​ On Wednesday, June 4, and Thursday, June 5, programming continues in 
Thorne Bay with sessions led by staff, community partners, and guest 
facilitators.​
 

●​ A Talent Show and Wearable Arts Showcase will take place on Thursday 
afternoon, June 5, in the Thorne Bay gym, and we invite the public to join us in 
celebrating the creativity and accomplishments of our students.​
 

This final week of school is designed to culminate a year of growth, learning, and 
community, and we’re proud to offer these engaging opportunities to our students. 
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